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I believe this HB 3940 was submitted by Representative Levy Lively?  I don’t 

understand the “ins and outs” of this bill, all I know is that a program that keeps litter 

off our roads, out of all of our waterways is by far cheaper to maintain than to have to 

deal with more GARBAGE that is time consuming to clean up and much more cost 

ineffective than NOT having a “bottle drop” program. 

I would also like to say that there is enough lunacy in the government nationwide 

without adding more grief and compounding Oregon’s problems. 

Sincerely, 

Laurie Woodard 

A Proud Oregonian Resident 


